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Dear WSBBA Members,


The board and I would like to thank you for the overwhelming support we have received over the past two years.  2011 was another successful year for contractors, bulls, and our association, and 2012 is looking to be another positive year for the bucking bull industry.  
This year we have decided to involve our members more in the decision making process of the WSBBA.  In doing that we have selected state delegates to represent members of each of our Western States.

The delegates are:

· Arizona- Dain Livingston  605-381-7355
· California- Nick Nuciforo 951-317-6814
· Idaho- Jeff Widener 208-550-1095
· Nevada- John Wright 775-340-0789
· Oregon- Darrell Diefenbach 530-713-0073
· Utah- Derald Riche 801-787-1788
· Washington- Rob Sweeney 509-954-8165
· Wyoming- Ted Coleman 307-464-1428
We have put together some really great people to help make our association bigger and better.  By having delegates, members can speak with them about anything they don’t feel comfortable talking to the board about.  This means if you have any concerns or advice, TALK to your state delegate! Here is what the delegates will be doing.  
The job of the delegates is:

· Listen to WSBBA members in their state.

· Bring any issues members have to the board at any time.

· Help decide personal at events in their state.

· Attend two (2) meeting with the board during the year.

· Attend any special meeting the board has.

· Help with rule changes.
The memberships have stayed the same at $75.00 with a subscription to The Horse Sports newspaper. I have attached our schedule that tells you the book closing dates.  Make sure you pay attention to them.  I will try to send our reminder as often as I can.  Our website is going to get a new look so if it isn’t updated please call me if you have questions.  I will keep our Facebook page up-to-date with information. 

We are excited about another terrific year of bucking great bulls.  If you have any question about anything, please call me at 208-644-1260.
Thank you,


Jamie Rupert

WSBBA Secretary 
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